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  How to Make Friends With a Ghost Rebecca Green,2022-08-23 Ghosts make great
friends for life (and beyond)! If you're lucky enough to have a ghost find
you, you'll need to know how to treat it right. Open up this how-to guide to
discover how to be the best friend a ghost could ever ask for! What do you do
when you meet a ghost? One: Provide the ghost with some of its favorite
snacks, like mud tarts and earwax truffles. Two: Tell your ghost bedtime
stories (ghosts love to be read to). Three: Make sure no one mistakes your
ghost for whipped cream or a marshmallow when you aren't looking! If you
follow these few simple steps and the rest of the essential tips in How to
Make Friends with a Ghost, you'll see how a ghost friend will lovingly grow
up and grow old with you. A whimsical story about ghost care, Rebecca Green's
debut picture book is a perfect combination of offbeat humor, quirky and
sweet illustrations, and the timeless theme of friendship.
  Bending Reality Victoria Song,2021-08-24 Bending Reality is the innovative
process used by billionaires, tech leaders, and the world's most successful
people to make the impossible . . . probable. Victoria Song teaches readers
how to unlock the hidden power within their bodies to get what they want.
After achieving success but lacking fulfillment as a student at Yale
University and Harvard Business School, and then as a Forbes 30 Under 30
Venture Capitalist, Victoria set off on an unusual quest to study, train, and
work with more than 24 of the best coaches, therapists, and healers in the
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world. She then deployed the skills and tools she'd learned with a diverse
group of the world's highest performers. Through it all, she's discovered the
codes that enable her clients to bend reality toward the directions they
want. By accessing this extraordinary ability, Victoria's clients have sold a
company for 4 billion dollars, grown revenue 1,000% during a pandemic, and
pivoted to design a more effective COVID-19 vaccine. Victoria reveals the
meta-framework behind peak performance, self-development, therapy, and
meditation that is accessible for all. Whether you've studied these areas
closely or this is the first book you've read on this topic, you'll have a
front row seat to how the world's elite use this knowledge to achieve more
while doing less. In this fast-paced guide to success, you will learn how to:
Bend reality by mastering two states of being that most people aren't even
aware of. Navigate change and face the unknown like the greatest leaders.
Access creative downloads that artists, musicians, and geniuses receive. Make
your own luck--there's literally a recipe! Find your unique zone of genius
and live from it every day. Packed with powerful tools and exercises, Bending
Reality will move you beyond intellectual understanding to embodiment. This
is not another mindset book. You're ready for Bending Reality if you realize
it's time to go beyond the mind and harness the full capacity of your
consciousness to make quantum leaps in every area of your life. After
learning how to bend reality, you will no longer need to memorize rules,
tips, or tricks, but you will embody the essence of a remarkable leader who
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can make the impossible--probable.
  How to Write One Song Jeff Tweedy,2020-10-13 There are few creative acts
more mysterious and magical than writing a song. But what if the goal wasn't
so mysterious and was actually achievable for anyone who wants to experience
more magic and creativity in their life? That's something that anyone will be
inspired to do after reading Jeff Tweedy's How to Write One Song. Why one
song? Because the difference between one song and many songs isn't a cute
semantic trick—it's an important distinction that can simplify a notoriously
confusing art form. The idea of becoming a capital-S songwriter can seem
daunting, but approached as a focused, self-contained event, the mystery and
fear subsides, and songwriting becomes an exciting pursuit. And then there is
the energizing, nourishing creativity that can open up. How to Write One Song
brings readers into the intimate process of writing one song—lyrics, music,
and putting it all together—and accesses the deep sense of wonder that
remains at the heart of this curious, yet incredibly fulfilling, artistic
act. But it’s equally about the importance of making creativity part of your
life every day, and of experiencing the hope, inspiration, and joy available
to anyone who’s willing to get started.
  Studio: A Place for Art to Start Emily Arrow,2020-03-03 Beloved children's
entertainer Emily Arrow's first picture book, perfect for (little) makers
everywhere: a story about finding a space to create! A young bunny makes the
rounds of a studio building, taking in all the different artists in their
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habitats. Making, thinking, sharing, performing . . . but can our bunny find
the perfect space to let imagination shine? In this charming ode to
creativity, noted children's singer and entertainer Emily Arrow introduces
readers to the concept of the studio: a place for painters, dancers, singers,
actors, sculptors, printmakers . . . and you! Whether it's a purpose-made
space with big windows, a room filled with equipment, or the corner of a
bedroom, your studio can be anywhere--you just have to find it!
  Processing Creativity Jesse Cannon,2017-03-28 For decades, Jesse Cannon has
been pushing creative ideas in music. You may know him from writing one of
the most popular books on the music business, Get More Fans, or from his
recording credits on records with the most varied set of bands you've ever
seen, including The Cure, The Misfits, Animal Collective, Brand New, The
Dillinger Escape Plan, The Menzingers, Limp Bizkit, Basement, Leftover Crack,
Saves The Day, Senses Fail, Weird Al Yankovich, Lifetime, Say Anything, NOFX,
Flatsound, Man Overboard, Bad Books, Transit, Somos, Cavetown, and over a
thousand others. You may also know his work as the host of the podcasts
Atlantic Records Inside The Album, Noise Creators, and Off The Record, his
popular YouTube channel Musformation, as a producer for popular podcasts at
Rolling Stone & The Daily Beast or from his writing at outlets like
Alternative Press, Tape Op, & Hypebot. In Processing Creativity: How To Write
Songs People Love he chronicles the lessons learned working on all those
records and writing about music's most progressive ideas, taking on the
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subject he knows the most about; helping musicians fulfill their creative
vision. The book is the culmination of four years of poring over scientific
studies, books, and thoughts from top creators as well as his own experience
to write a book every musician should listen to about what goes into making
great music versus what bands do when they make the innumerable bad songs we
hear each day. Covering the pitfalls of creating music, the book thoroughly
explores the hidden reasons we actually like music, how to get along with our
collaborators, and patterns that help creativity flourish. While every
musician says that being creative is the most important part of their life,
they barely explore what's holding them back from making music they are happy
with. When trying to navigate the ways our creative endeavors fail there's no
YouTube tutorial, listicle, or college course that can help navigate the
countless creative pitfalls that can ruin your music but after reading this
book you will have the knowledge to guide you to make songs the world loves.
The essential ideas on creating music are detailed in a simple, fun language
that’s littered with quotes and insight from the most innovative creators of
our time including: • How to make highly emotional music that compels
listeners to listen again and again. • Effectively dealing with collaborative
problems like “too many chefs in the kitchen,” giving helpful criticism or
dealing with stubborn collaborators. • Finding inspiration when you have
writer's block. • How to draft your songs while avoiding the common pitfalls
of losing perspective and giving up. • Examining the unexpected reasons we
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enjoy music. • Calming your thoughts so they don’t sabotage your music and
other helpful tools to help execute your music as best as possible.
  Make Mind-Blowing Music Videos Thomas Kingsley Troupe,2019-08 Calling all
musicians Are you looking for a way to boost your songs to the next level?
Music videos can help your music shine Learn how to plan, shoot, edit, and
perform a music video. Capstone 4D videos provide added content to help guide
you on your film-making journey. It's time to be a star-a video star, that is
  Produce and Promote Your Music Video Greg Forest,2007 Music.
  Get More Fans: The DIY Guide to the New Music Business Jesse Cannon,Todd
Thomas,2012-11-25 How Do I Promote My Music On A Small Budget? How Do I Get
My YouTube Videos to Spread? How Do I Turn Casual Fans Into One’s Who Buy
From Me? How Do I Get Written About On Blogs? How Do I Increase Turnout At
Shows? How Do I Make Fans Using Facebook, Twitter, Tumblr And SoundCloud?
With every day that passes, the power the major labels once had dies a little
more. The chance to get the same exposure as your favorite musicians gets
easier and easier. The hurdles that would only allow you to get popular, if
the right people said your music was good enough, are gone. You can now get
exposed to thousands of potential fans without investing 1% of what musicians
used to by building a fanbase based on listeners love for your music. No more
writing letters hoping that A&R writes you back. This book explains how you
do it. While many books will tell you obvious information, legal mumbo-jumbo
and marketing catchphrases that don’t help you get more fans. Our experience
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working with real bands - from upstarts like Man Overboard and Transit to
legends like The Cure, The Misfits and Animal Collective, has led us to
understand the insider tricks and ideas that go into some of the most
important groups of our time. We produce records, do licensing deals,
negotiate record contracts and get the musicians we work with written about
on websites like Pitchfork and Vice. We have worked with bands who started
off as nothing and became something. Unlike any other book written on the
subject we have compiled the knowledge no one else has been willing to print
in fear of obsoleting their own career. We give you thousands of ideas on how
to get people to hear your music and turn them into fans who pay to support
your music. Whether you are a label owner, musician, manager, booking agent
or publicist there is information in this book that will help you do what you
do better. Enjoy! For more information see GetMoreFansBook.com
  Be a Friend Salina Yoon,2016-01-05 From Geisel Honor-winning
author/illustrator Salina Yoon comes a lush, heartwarming story of
unbreakable friendship and celebrating what makes you unique. Dennis is an
ordinary boy who expresses himself in extraordinary ways. Some children do
show-and-tell. Dennis mimes his. Some children climb trees. Dennis is happy
to BE a tree . . . But being a mime can be lonely. It isn't until Dennis
meets a girl named Joy that he discovers the power of friendship--and how
special he truly is! From the beloved author/illustrator of the Penguin and
Bear series comes a heartwarming story of self-acceptance, courage, and
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unbreakable friendship for anyone who has ever felt different. Don't miss
these other books from Salina Yoon! The Penguin series Penguin and Pinecone
Penguin on Vacation Penguin in Love Penguin and Pumpkin Penguin's Big
Adventure Penguin's Christmas Wish The Bear series Found Stormy Night Bear's
Big Day The Duck, Duck, Porcupine series Duck, Duck, Porcupine My Kite is
Stuck! And Other Stories That's My Book! And Other Stories Be a Friend
  This House, Once Deborah Freedman,2017-02-28 “Tender, comforting, and
complex.” —Kirkus Reviews (starred review) “Drawn with exquisite precision
and quiet dashes of humor.” —Publishers Weekly (starred review) “A lovely,
ruminative selection.” —School Library Journal (starred review) “A blueprint
for mindfulness and gratitude for the homes in which we…live.” —The New York
Times Book Review Deborah Freedman’s masterful new picture book is at once an
introduction to the pieces of a house, a cozy story to share and explore, and
a dreamy meditation on the magic of our homes and our world. Before there was
this house, there were stones, and mud, and a colossal oak tree— three hugs
around and as high as the blue. What was your home, once? This poetically
simple, thought-provoking, and gorgeously illustrated book invites readers to
think about where things come from and what nature provides.
  Make your own music videos with Adobe Premiere Pete Kennedy,Maura
Kennedy,2000 Music videos are a necessity if you want to take your musical
career to the next level. But how do you create one without breaking the
bank? This book delivers the answers. Written by two acclaimed recording
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artists who've been producing their own award-winning music videos for
several years, it shows you step-by-step how to get from an idea to an MTV-
worthy result on a shoestring budget -- even if you've never worked with
video before. Packed with easy-to-understand instructions, hands-on exercises
and fascinating road diaries that illuminate the inspiration behind video
concepts and special effects, it's all you need to become a music video star
If you are a music lover and have always thought that you could make a music
video if only you had the right tools, this book is for you. If you or
someone you know is in a band, and you want to make a video for your website,
a cable TV channel, or as a promotional tool, this book is all you need. If
you have great stacks of pre-video vinyl, and you always wanted to make your
own video for your favorite song, youve come to the right place. If you saw a
video on TV and said, I could make a much better video than that, heres your
chance. If you want to become a professional music videographer, this book is
a great place to start.
  The Dot Peter H. Reynolds,2022-05-31 Vashti believes that she cannot draw,
but her art teacher's encouragement leads her to change her mind and she goes
on to encourage another student who feels the same as she had.
  A Song Called Home Sara Zarr,2022-03-15 From award-winning author Sara Zarr
comes a story of the small moments that show us who we are, and how family is
not just something you’re part of, but something you make. Lou and her family
don’t have much, but for Lou it's enough. Mom. Her sister, Casey. Their
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apartment in the city. Her best friend, Beth. It would be better if Dad could
stop drinking and be there for her and Casey, and if they didn't have to
worry about money all the time. But Lou doesn’t need better—she only needs
enough. What’s enough for Lou, however, is not enough for Mom. Steve, Mom's
boyfriend, isn’t a bad guy, he's just…not what Lou is used to. And now, he
and Mom are getting married, and that means moving. Packing up life as
they’ve known it and storing it in Steve’s garage. Lou will be separated from
everything in her small but predictable life, farther from Dad than ever.
Their last night in the city, Lou receives a mysterious birthday gift: A
guitar, left for her by their front door. There’s nothing saying who left it,
but it must be from Dad. And as she leaves the only place she’s ever known,
she starts to believe that if she can learn how to play it, maybe she can
bring a piece of him, and of her old life, home.
  The First 20 Hours Josh Kaufman,2013-06-13 Forget the 10,000 hour rule—
what if it’s possible to learn the basics of any new skill in 20 hours or
less? Take a moment to consider how many things you want to learn to do.
What’s on your list? What’s holding you back from getting started? Are you
worried about the time and effort it takes to acquire new skills—time you
don’t have and effort you can’t spare? Research suggests it takes 10,000
hours to develop a new skill. In this nonstop world when will you ever find
that much time and energy? To make matters worse, the early hours of prac-
ticing something new are always the most frustrating. That’s why it’s



12

difficult to learn how to speak a new language, play an instrument, hit a
golf ball, or shoot great photos. It’s so much easier to watch TV or surf the
web . . . In The First 20 Hours, Josh Kaufman offers a systematic approach to
rapid skill acquisition— how to learn any new skill as quickly as possible.
His method shows you how to deconstruct complex skills, maximize productive
practice, and remove common learning barriers. By completing just 20 hours of
focused, deliberate practice you’ll go from knowing absolutely nothing to
performing noticeably well. Kaufman personally field-tested the methods in
this book. You’ll have a front row seat as he develops a personal yoga
practice, writes his own web-based computer programs, teaches himself to
touch type on a nonstandard keyboard, explores the oldest and most complex
board game in history, picks up the ukulele, and learns how to windsurf. Here
are a few of the simple techniques he teaches: Define your target performance
level: Figure out what your desired level of skill looks like, what you’re
trying to achieve, and what you’ll be able to do when you’re done. The more
specific, the better. Deconstruct the skill: Most of the things we think of
as skills are actually bundles of smaller subskills. If you break down the
subcomponents, it’s easier to figure out which ones are most important and
practice those first. Eliminate barriers to practice: Removing common
distractions and unnecessary effort makes it much easier to sit down and
focus on deliberate practice. Create fast feedback loops: Getting accurate,
real-time information about how well you’re performing during practice makes
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it much easier to improve. Whether you want to paint a portrait, launch a
start-up, fly an airplane, or juggle flaming chainsaws, The First 20 Hours
will help you pick up the basics of any skill in record time . . . and have
more fun along the way.
  How to Make Music in an Epidemic Matthew Jones,2024-06-07 This volume
examines responses to the epidemic of HIV/AIDS in Anglophone popular
musicians and music video during the AIDS crisis (1981–1996). Through close
reading of song lyrics, musical texts, and music videos, this book
demonstrates how music played an integral part in the artistic-activist
response to the AIDS epidemic, demonstrating music as a way to raise money
for HIV/AIDS services, to articulate affective responses to the epidemic, to
disseminate public health messages, to talk back to power, and to bear
witness to the losses of AIDS. Drawing methodologies from musicology, queer
theory, critical race studies, public health, and critical theory, the book
will be of interest to a wide readership, including artists, activists,
musicians, historians, and other scholars across the humanities as well as to
people who lived through the AIDS crisis.
  Louise Loves Art Kelly Light,2014-09-09 For fans of Olivia and Eloise, this
stunning debut from Kelly Light is an irresistible story about the importance
of creativity in all its forms. Meet Louise. Louise loves art more than
anything. It's her imagination on the outside. She is determined to create a
masterpiece—her pièce de résistance! Louise also loves Art, her little
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brother. This is their story. Louise Loves Art is a celebration of the
brilliant artist who resides in all of us.
  Make Mind-Blowing Music Videos Thomas Kingsley Troupe,2020-04-02 Calling
all musicians! Are you looking for a way to take your songs to the next
level? Music videos can help your music shine! Learn how to plan, shoot, edit
and perform a music video. It's time to be a star media maker!
  The Universal Guide to Making Music Videos Jeral Clyde, II,2020-05-26 The
Universal Guide to Making Music Videos by Jeral Clyde II, (Writer, Producer,
Director, Editor, ) is a 101 guide to making your own music videos. This book
explains how to professionally make your own music video with a minimum
budget. Go from song to YouTube in a matter of days. There's a lot that goes
into the process of producing your own music video, with these concepts your
music video game will instantly position your videos to not only sound good
but feel good as well. Read on to unlock the keys your music videos have been
missing.
  David Bowie and the Art of Music Video Lisa Perrott,2023-07-27 The first
in-depth study of David Bowie's music videos across a sustained period takes
on interweaving storyworlds of an iconic career. Remarkable for their
capacity to conjure elaborate imagery, Bowie's videos provide fascinating
exemplars of the artistry and remediation of music video. When their
construction is examined across several years, they appear as time-travelling
vessels, transporting kooky characters and strange story-world components
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across time and space. By charting Bowie's creative and collaborative process
across five distinct phases, David Bowie and the Art of Music Video shows how
he played a vital role in establishing music video as an artform. Filling a
gap in the existing literature, this book shines a light on the significant
contributions of directors such as Mick Rock, Stanley Dorfman and David
Mallet, each of whom taught Bowie much about how to use the form. By
examining Bowie's collaborative process, his use of surrealist strategies and
his integration of avant-garde art with popular music and media, the book
provides a history of music video in relation to the broader fields of
audiovisual media, visual music and art.
  The Bloomsbury Handbook of Popular Music Video Analysis Lori A. Burns,Stan
Hawkins,2019-10-17 Music videos promote popular artists in cultural forms
that circulate widely across social media networks. With the advent of
YouTube in 2005 and the proliferation of handheld technologies and social
networking sites, the music video has become available to millions worldwide,
and continues to serve as a fertile platform for the debate of issues and
themes in popular culture. This volume of essays serves as a foundational
handbook for the study and interpretation of the popular music video, with
the specific aim of examining the industry contexts, cultural concepts, and
aesthetic materials that videos rely upon in order to be both intelligible
and meaningful. Easily accessible to viewers in everyday life, music videos
offer profound cultural interventions and negotiations while traversing a
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range of media forms. From a variety of unique perspectives, the contributors
to this volume undertake discussions that open up new avenues for exploring
the creative changes and developments in music video production. With
chapters that address music video authorship, distribution, cultural
representations, mediations, aesthetics, and discourses, this study signals a
major initiative to provide a deeper understanding of the intersecting and
interdisciplinary approaches that are invoked in the analysis of this popular
and influential musical form.
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